
  

Welcome to New Brunswick! We would also like to extend a warm welcome to the Anglophone  

East School District via the District’s International Welcome Centre. The International Welcome 

Centre is the first point of contact for all families and students arriving from outside of Canada 

to our District.  We want to assure you that your child's education and well-being are of utmost 

importance to us. Last school year, the International Welcome Centre successfully registered 

over 1900 international students, and we are committed to providing the same level of care 

and support to your family.  

To initiate the registration process, please visit our registration page on the Anglophone East 

School District website where you will find all the required forms and information. Once you 

have completed the online registration, you will be prompted to select a date for an in-person 

visit to the International Welcome Centre. During this visit, you will need to bring along the 

necessary documents, which will also be listed on the website. This streamlined process 

ensures a smooth transition for your children into our school system.  

Please be aware that registering and completing the subsequent necessary steps may take 

some time; we encourage you to begin the process as soon as possible upon your arrival. The 

International Welcome Centre aims to make the experience as efficient as possible, but please 

note that it could take up to four weeks from registration to the first day of school for your 

child/children.  

At the International Welcome Centre, your child will undergo an intake assessment that may 

include a language assessment, school readiness evaluation, and an assessment of their 

educational support services needs. This evaluation will help us determine the appropriate 

educational resources and support for your child, ensuring they have a positive and successful 

learning experience.  

We understand that transitioning to a new school system can be both exciting and challenging. 

Our dedicated team at the International Welcome Centre is here to assist you. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.  

Thank you for choosing the Anglophone East School District. We look forward to welcoming 

your family and supporting your children's educational journey.  

  

https://asdeast.nbed.ca/newcomers/#registration
https://asdeast.nbed.ca/english-additional-language/

